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Here's what has been happening over the last month: 

You and EYE: our monthly drop-in session took place on
Friday 7th March at Windward House, 12:00 pm - 1:15 pm
and was well attended.

Swimming and Cycling: Members enjoyed another session
at Cheshire Homes on 11th March and Cycling at
Quennevais on 21st March.

Eisteddfod: Our clients submitted some great works of art
in the recent Eisteddfod, with achievements at all levels
and our Activities Coordinator Monika, arranged a visit to
the exhibition on 14th March.

Beavers: Our Community Team Manager Agnetta, delivered
a fun-filled presentation to the beavers at 6th Jersey Scout
Group St Mary and Trinity, with some great interactive
learning!

Survey: We have recently launched our Adult Services
Survey of which we would value your participation. Here is
a direct link to the survey:
https://forms.office.com/e/r5nMVKgnCW.  

Alternatively, further details can be found on our website.
Please do contact us directly if you would like any
assistance with completing this important piece of work.



Please contact us if you are interested in any of our services or
activities, please call 864689 or email info@eyecan.je. 

EYECAN provides activities and social clubs at no cost to our
members, however donations are welcome and can be made by
cash, cheque or bank transfer to: EYECAN, HSBC, Sort Code: 40-
25-34, Account No: 01394215.

You and EYE: our monthly drop-in session will take place
on Friday 4th April at Windward House, 12:00 pm - 1:15
pm, all are welcome.  

Swimming: Members will be able to enjoy a swimming
session on Monday 7th April at Jersey Cheshire Homes. 

Cooking: We are hosting some cooking sessions for
Primary and Secondary aged children living with Visual
Impairment, on Tuesday 8th and Wednesday 9th April

Members who attended the ArtHouse Jersey workshop in
March, will be visiting Capital House to see the exhibition
on Friday 11th April

WetWheels: We have boat trips booked for our families, on
Sunday 13th April. We also have a trip for those who
attend You and Eye - this will be on Friday 5th September -
please contact us to request your space. For all other
clients, please contact us to register your interest in joining
a coastal cruise or fishing trip with WetWheels.

Upcoming Events: 


